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July 30, 1973 c/o Sheraton-Cleveland Hotel
Room 214/215
24 Public Square
Cleveland, Ohio 44101
Telephone : (216) 861-3643

Mr. Jack Meadows
The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu
Association, Inc.

rd
Youngstown, Ohio 44512

Dear Mr. Meadows:

I enjoyed talking with you last week » and I have contacted John Roberts
in Cleveland. We discussed the possibility of holding an additional 1974
Convention at the Sheraton-Cleveland. Mr. Roberts will advise me within
a few days as to what steps he would like us to take.

I have also discussed the possibility of such a meeting with Bill Hanley,
Director of Sales for the Sheraton-Cleveland, and he has informed me they
have suitable dates in August and September 1974.

We would like an opportunity to submit a proposal prior to the 1973 Meeting
in Toronto so yourmembers will have all necessary facts to make a decision.

To whom should we address any proposals for the 1974 Meeting and what specific
dates are you considering? We will certainly do everything possible to
accamodate you.



1 am planning to have Mr. Roberts and Mr. Edwards as my guests for lunch in
the near future. Also, we would welcome a visit by you to the Sheraton-
Cleveland so that you might re-acquaint yourself with the property.

Look forward to meeting and working with you in the near future.

me yours,
MIB:ps Michael J% Brenan
Senior Account Executive

Kindest regards.
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NI Y Sheraton-Cleveland
o4t Hotel
A WORLOWDE SERVCE OF TEE

24 PUBLIC SQUARE
CLEVELAND, OHIO 44101
EXECUTIVE OFFICES TELEPHONE (216) 861-8000

August 13, 1973

Mr. Jack Meadows
Welsh National Gymnafa Ganu Assn. Inc.

Youngstown, Ohio
Dear Jack:

During the past couple of weeks Mike Brenan of the Sheraton Regional
Office has been in close cnontact with me concerning your 1974 conven-
tion. Mike has informed me that, as yet, you have not reached a
decision about a headquarter hotel.

I have reviewed your itinerary with Mike and feel that I am thoroughly
familiar with your requirements. As I understand it, next years' meeting
is a two-part meeting. There will be a group of people going to Wales
for about a week, in addition, there will be a meeting in the United
States lasting four or five days.

Jack, I have reviewed our availablity of space, and unfortunately, all
of Labor Day weekend is sold out. However, we would be able to offer
the dates of August 24 thru 28, 1974. (The week immediately preceding
Labor Day weekend). I realize that this would be a departure from your
normal meeting dates over Labor Day weekend; however, I feel that it
may offer some advantages.

We sincerely want your business and would be in a position to negotiate
an extremely financial package during the above set of dates. In short,
your people would be spending considerably less money than they might
during the Labor Day weekend. Another advantage is that your member-
ship would not be driving during the hazardous Labor Day weekend.

Since I do not believe this would affect the vacation time of those
people going to Europe...it is my understanding that they would be
attending the state side meeting as well.
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Jack, I know a décision concerning your 1974 meeting program will
be reached in the very near future. I will definitely make it a point
to touch base with you during the week of Augqust 20, 1973. If in the

meantime I can be of any further assistance, I am no further away than
your telephone.

/

gA

Bi1l Hanley
Director of Sales
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Regards,

cc Mike Brenan
Sheraton Regional Office



